
Conseil des Services du District de 

Manitoulin-Sudbury 
District Services Board 

March 27, 2014 

Doreen Dewar 
Board Chair 
Rainbow District School Board 
69 Young Street 
Sudbury ON 
P3E 3G5 

Dear Doreen: 

210 bout Mead Blvd 
Espanola, ON P5E 1 R9 

Telephone/Telephone: (705) 862-7850 
Fax/Telecopieur: (705) 862-7805 

http: I lwww.msdsb. net 

Thank you for your recent letter confirming the approval of an additional modular unit at 
the Little Current Public School. This decision will enable Manitoulin Family Resources 
to enhance their services for the children and families of Little Current and the surrounding 
area. 

On behalf of the Manitoulin-Sudbury District Services Board, I would like to thank the 
Rainbow District School Board for seeing the value in supporting our children in a quality 
environment that facilitates a seamless transition from child care to school. 

The Manitoulin-Sudbury District Services Board values our ongoing partnership, and our 
shared vision to invest in children. We look forward to further partnerships in the future. 

Sincerely, 

Les Gamble, Chair 
Manitoulin-Sudbury District Services Board 


